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During the first week of March, I received my second Stay Safe 

certification from the Denton County Sheriff’s Office.  This is the 

second one in a series of three.  This certification will allow me to 

teach these classes on demand.  Twenty students from the high 

school graduated from this second Stay Safe class.  

 

I attended the Texas School Safety Center Emergency Management 

conference in Austin.  This three day conference allowed me to 

sharpen my skills and learn new things that will help increase our 

level of awareness.  While at this conference, I was able to obtain a 

Federal Department of Education Teaching certification for School 

Emergency Preparedness.   

 

Officer Jacobs, our volunteer, has resigned from the department.  

This young man was a tremendous help to the department this year.  

He will be taking a full-time job with the City of Aubrey.  He has put 

in over 500 hours of volunteer service to Aubrey ISD.  I would like to 

thank Office Jacobs for this dedication to Aubrey ISD, and his 

willingness to serve.   

 

Thank you for your continued support, as we are dedicated to 

excellence. 

 

 
Respectfully, 

 
 
 

 
Scott Collins 

Chief of Police 

Aubrey lSD Police Depar tment 


